
Welcome to the FTC Insider. As a FTC member, you will 

get sneak peaks at all fundraising merchandise and  FTC 

event and activity details before everyone else. We 

have lots of fun and exciting events planned for the 

2017/2018 school year. Stay tuned!!! 

 

 

Amazon Smile Coming soon! 

New for the 2017/2018 School year! 
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St Linus FTC 

Special points of in-

terest: 

 Watch for monthly news-

letters with access to 

everything FTC before 

everyone else! 

 Membership drive is just 

starting– get in for your 

chance to win!! 

 All FTC fundraising ef-

forts go towards amazing 

activities and classroom 

items for your children. 

School Gym Uniforms 
 

 There are a few changes to the gym uniform sales this summer. Due to 

inventory shortages last year, gym uniforms will not be sold at Back to 

School Night. In order to guarantee your child’s gym uniform is received 

by the beginning of the 2017-2018 school year, please place your order 

by July 31st, 2017.  

 

 Sample gym uniforms will be available for you to see and for your child to 

try on 7/11, 7/18, and 7/25 from 6-8pm across from the gym.   

 Order forms can be dropped off/mailed to school or the rectory.  

You shop. Amazon gives. 

 Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile 

purchases to the charitable organization of your choice. 

 AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same 

prices, same service. 

 Support your charitable organization by starting your shopping at 

smile.amazon.com. 

 More details to come once St Linus goes live on Amazon!! 



Every Wednesday from 5-9 pm in the month of September Clancy’s 

Pizza and Pub will donate 15% of sales to St Linus School. Dine in with 

family and friends or call ahead for a pick up, just bring in the flyer 

sent home at the beginning of the school year and Linus benefits!!  

 

Live Irish musician's every Wednesday night, including youth sessions 

from 7-830 pm so enjoy some great entertainment while making some 

money for the school. 

 

Choose from awesome thin crust pizza, grinder sub sandwiches, corned beef and 
cabbage or pot roast rolls or dinners, fish and chips, full Irish Breakfast and more 
importantly, a Great pint of Guinness.   

 

CLANCY'S VOTED SOUTHSIDE'S "BEST IRISH PUB" 

 

As many parents have requested, we are now offering a one 

stop shop for everything Linus. All items in this catalog are Ms 

Hayes approved to wear during spirit wear dress down days!! 

Great gifts ideas and perfect for fall weather sports. All ap-

parel is name brand and can be customized with name and jer-

sey numbers. 

 

Fan Cloth offers a one-of-a-kind fundraiser that's fun for the 

kids, easy for you & designed to generate bigger profits back 

to your program. 

 

Cheer on your favorite Linus Hawk with Fan Cloth 

FTC Insider 

Earn and Eat at Clancy’s Pizza and Pub! 

All families who sign up for their FTC membership for the 2017/2018 

school year before 9/15/17 will be entered for a chance to win!!! 

 

Raffle includes 2 bottles of wine and a $100 gift card for Coopers Hawk 

Oak Lawn!! 

 
Email  stlinusftc@gmail.com for your membership forms today! 

FTC Membership Raffle 

 

mailto:stlinuftc@gmail.com


St Linus FTC 

Collect Box Tops all summer and the class that brings in 

the most by September 1st gets an ice cream social!!!!  

 

Please turn them in to your teacher in Ziploc baggies/

envelopes marked with your name and your teacher’s 

name on it!  

2017/2018 FTC Members 

Jennifer Theusch– Chair  

Lilly Centano -Co Chair 

Amanda Morrell -Fundraising 

Chair 

Jennifer Mucksavage- Secretary 

Sandra Froylan– Treasurer 

Sandy Romo– Social Media 

Amy Celauro—LEAF chair 

Don’t forget about Box Tops 

 

Contact information: stlinusftc@gmail.com 

FTC is the only school based organization that provides 
fun activities for your children.  We organize and fund 
Welcome Back Day, the Halloween Parade, Breakfast 
with Santa, Student Appreciation Day, and school assem-
blies.  We also organize many family events outside of 
school including Trunk or Treat, Father/Daughter dance 
and Mother/Son bowling, and new this year Parents 
Night Out!  We sponsor the (L.E.A.F) enrichment pro-
gram, the middle school valentine dance we give towards 
eighth grade graduation AND don’t forget the End of the 
Year Picnic!   

On top of all this we raise funds to buy supplemental ma-
terials for our classrooms and we organize and host 
breakfasts and luncheons for our teachers.  We also cele-
brate them during Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week! 
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